
From: Tsleil-Waututh Referrals
To: Josh Joseph
Subject: Automatic reply: Update - Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 - Anmore South
Date: May 29, 2025 9:57:50 AM

Hello,
Thank you for reaching out to Tsleil-Waututh Nation (TWN). Please note that TWN requires a
minimum of 45 days to review and respond to any project documents.

hay čxʷ q̓ə, thank you

Referrals Team
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